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Dear Commissioners, Mount Washington Commission,

As an already extremely hardened site by nature and humans, I would like to see a rebirth of
an overnight lodging option on the summit during the 'warm' weather months. A small
capacity facility (~ 50 ppl) offering meals and comfortable sleeping quarters. Something mid-
range in terms of amenities and overall visitor experience......not an AMC hut nor a high
altitude Glen House.

Regards, 
Douglas Cate 

Holden, MA 01520




